
Welcome
Welcome to the final Public Open House for the Earl 
Armstrong Road Extension (Albion to Hawthorne) 
Environmental Assessment (EA) Study.

Tonight is an opportunity for you to learn 
more about the study and to ask 
questions of the study team. We are 
seeking your comments on the work 
undertaken to date, including the study 
team’s recommendation for a Preliminary 

 

 

Recommended Plan. 

Please identify any issues, concerns or 
suggestions that you would like to see 
addressed in the study. You are invited to
complete a Comment-Questionnaire 
Form. Please leave it in the box provided,
or return it to us by mail or email to the 
City of Ottawa Project Manager at: 
Katarina.Cvetkovic@Ottawa.ca

Additional information on the project can be found on the 
City’s website at: www.Ottawa.ca/earlarmstrong
Your views and contributions are important to the success of 
this study!



The City of Ottawa has initiated this Environmental Assessment 
(EA) Study to establish the future right-of-way requirements and 
protect a corridor from encroaching development. The findings of 
the study will also inform and guide the ongoing planning and 
development of adjacent lands.

As part of the Study, a Recommended 
Plan for the extension will be confirmed.

The 2013 Transportation Master Plan 
(TMP) identifies the need for Earl 
Armstrong Road Extension to be 
implemented after year 2031.

The study  has regard for the City’s polic
on Multi Modal Level of Service 
(MMLOS) and embraces the concept of 
Complete Streets. The Study also 
recognizes the effect that the Trillium 
Line Light Rail Transit (LRT) investment 
will have on transportation in this 
southern sector of the City.
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Study Process
The Study is being conducted in accordance with Ontario’s 
Environmental Assessment (EA) Act, fulfilling requirements as a 
Municipal Class EA process for a Schedule C project. 

The objectives of the Study are laid out in five Phases. 

Phase 1: Confirm the project need or opportunity established by 
the City’s 2013 Transportation Master Plan.

Phase 2: Evaluate alternative solutions and alternative corridors.
Phase 3: Evaluate alternative designs for the preferred corridor.
Phase 4: Complete an Environmental Study Report (ESR) that 

documents the study process and includes 
recommended mitigation measures and future 
commitments. 

Following completion of Phases 1 through 4, the Recommended 
Plan will be presented to the City’s Transportation Committee and 
Council for approval.  Once approved, the ESR will be made 
available for a 30-day public review period.

The project will then be considered to have EA approval. It will be 
able to proceed to Phase 5 (implementation), once funding is in 
place. 

Stakeholder input occurs throughout the study process.




